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04.03.19   Weekly Newsletter  
  
Diary Dates 2018-2019  
 
 

Date Time  Event 
Thursday 7th March All day World Book Day 

Monday 11th March 10.10 P7 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 11th March 11.25 P4 Sharing Assembly 

Thursday 14th March  9.30 – 10.30 & 
2.15 – 3.15 

Open morning / afternoon 

Monday 18th March 10.10 P6 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 18th March 11.25 P3 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 25th March 10.10 P5 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 25th March 10.50 P1 Sharing Assembly 

Monday 25th March 11.25 P2 Sharing Assembly 

Friday 29th March  Last day of term 

Monday 15th April  First day of term 

Friday 19th April All day Good Friday – school closed 

 
 
World Book Day 
Thursday 7th of March is World Book Day.  The children will be undertaking a variety of activities in 
the class to celebrate this – including decorating their classroom door.  The children are welcome to 
dress up as their favourite character from a book on this day – homemade costumes very welcome! 
 
Family Learning Courses 
We are very fortunate that we have a new member of the Family Learning team supporting Family 
learning at Riverbank School.  Caroline Hay-Crawford will be delivering a variety of one day 
courses, hopefully you will find something that you are interested in. 
Tuesday 12th March   1.15 – 2.45 Sleep Support workshop 
Wednesday 13th March   1.15 – 2.45  Family Storytime 
Wednesday 20th March  1.15 – 2.45 Family Storytime 
Tuesday 26th March   1.15 – 2.45 Sleep Support workshop 
Wednesday 27th March  1.15 – 2.45 Family Storytime 
 
Bottle Tops 
Mrs Ng and P7N are looking for donations of bottle tops for an art project they will be undertaking.  
They would welcome bottle types of any kind, but we would appreciate if you would ensure that 
they have no sharp edges. 
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Parent Council email address: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
School Website: http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk 

 

End of Day Arrangements / Snack 
It is very important that children should come to school knowing the arrangements for them at the 
end of the school day.  In an emergency the office staff will pass on a message, but this should be 
in exceptional basis.  Children should also come to school in the morning with snack for break time 
and not dropped of in the office later in the morning as we cannot guarantee that the office staff will 
have time to pass the snack to your child. 
 
Reports 
The progress reports for children in P1 – P7 will be issued on Friday 29th of March at 3.15 pm.  If 
your child is not in school on that day their report will be kept in school until they return.  The 
children of P6R will have their reports issued next term as this will allow their new teacher Miss 
Elliott time to report on their progress fully. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


